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This week, we have slowed down the implementation of the project, and mainly worked on the design of the PIDE program. As now we have started to implement the project and started to code, we observed some of the inadequate aspects of our initial design. And since the deadline for the final design report is also coming closer, this week we focused on how to improve our design.
· Class Diagrams
During last weeks, we have started to code the project and we have almost completed the GUI and the initial version of the editor. While doing the implementation, we have searched for similar and already implemented projects, read the documentation of available java classes and made some research on the topic. During this phase, we have found some more practical and efficient ways of implementing the GUI and the editor than the ways we have proposed in the initial design report, and we have decided to use the newly found methods in our project. Hence, some of the class diagrams in the initial design report went out of date, thus we have redrawn them regarding their efficiency in implementation.
· Sequence Diagrams
According to the changing class diagrams, we have also observed some missing sequence diagrams in the initial design report and prepared them in order to make the process fully understandable. 
· About ASM++
The language that we have defined, namely ASM++, has had some ambiguities. This week on one of our regular weekly meetings, we have worked on this topic to clarify the definition of the language. Mainly, we detected some omitted cases in variable declaration and the function calls with parameter passing, and we have discussed on the topics to find some solutions.
